
 
 

BRAAMHOEK TRANSMISSION POWER LINE AND SUB-STATION INTEGRATION 
 

ANNEXURE 6:  

 

 

Letters from 

Ladysmith & District Farmer’s Association 

Department of Water Affairs and Forestry 

National Roads Authority 

Petronet 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 



LADYSMITH  AND  DISTRICT  FARMERS’  ASSOCIATION 
LADYSMITH  EN  DISTRIK  BOEREVERENIGING 

             
 

  Telephone 
      036 6312186 

   Telefoon 
 

President: I M King        P O  Box 
          697, 
     Posbus 

Secretary         LADYSMITH,  3370 
  R A  Lees 
Sekretaris 
 
 
3rd May 2005 
 
Eskom 
P O BOX 1091 
JOHANNESBURG 
2000 
 
 
ATT : PIETER STEENKAMP 
e-mail : steenkpa@eskom.co.za 
 
Dear Pieter 
 
BRAAMHOEK TRANSMISSION LINE MEETING – 6Th May 2005 
 
I refer to your e-mail of the 3rd of May 2005. 
 
I am afraid I do not recall a commitment by the Association to send you a letter giving 
details of outstanding issues. In any event I believe that the issues had been detailed in 
previous letters and that such issues had been discussed at our last meeting with you. 
 
I would humbly suggest that the “ball is in the Eskom court” and that Eskom should take 
the following action in order to obtain participation of the Association and its members in 
the Braamhoek transmission line project:- 
 
1. By appointment visit each land owner whose land is crossed by existing transmission 

lines.  
2. Detail existing transmission line problems with each land owner. 
3. Give a written commitment on the action which will be taken to remedy the problems 

(as per 2 above) as well as action to be taken to ensure that such problems do not 
recur on existing and future transmission lines. This should include a completion date 
for remedial action. 
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4. Submit a written report on the problems and action to be taken as per (1) to (3) above 
to the Ladysmith and the Besters Farmers’ Associations. 

5. Cease all legal action and meet the damages claims (as well as costs) of Messrs HR 
Green and MG Green. 

 
We are not experts on the so-called “EIA” process, indeed we know little or nothing 
about the details of such a process. However it would seem to us that in the case of the 
proposed Braamhoek transmission line such an “EIA” process cannot be completed 
satisfactorily without the co-operation and participation of the Ladysmith and the Besters 
Farmers’ Associations and their members. Any reports emanating from the “EIA” 
process will have to contain reference to the fact that such a process did not include the 
co-operation and full participation of the affected farmers’ associations and their 
members. We assume that such reports will be made available to the public. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
R A Lees 
 
Cc Besters Farmers’ Association 
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